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Welcome to our February edition of The Wattle Newsletter for 2020. Wattle we talk about in this 
edition? Well, it’s a little bit quiet now so just a few things to cover. I mean you know me… Never 
short for words!!! 
 
Our Australia Day Carnival was held on Monday 27 January 2020 & judging by the laughter I heard 
on the green, it was another fun day. Everyone dressed up in their Australia Day outfits & it was a 
colourful sight on the green. Thanks to the organisers of this fun event. Fantastic meal served up by 
Kenny & his crew from Abby’s Bistro. I guarantee you that no one went home hungry!!! 
 

           
 

         



       
 
Additional pictures can be found on Seven Hills RSL Facebook page. 
 
 
Its Pennants time again. Can you believe it? 
 

 
 
Starting on 3 March 2020. 
 
Just a couple of reminders for those ladies playing Pennants. If you are unable to play you MUST 
contact Judy Summerson to arrange a reserve. Do not organise your own reserve. 
 
Please print out the Conditions of Play for Pennants 2020 (Available on Women’s Bowls NSW 
Website). Copy also attached to our Notice Board. 
On play days our doors will open at 8.15am, morning tea 8.45am with play commencing 9.15am. 



Good luck to all our Pennant Players.   
 

      
   
 
 

Thanks again to our sponsors listed below. 
 
As always, good health, good bowling & lots of laughs on the greens. 
 
 

Cheers, Karen     
 
 
 
 
 

 
  


